 George Jenkins High School Dream Maker Band Boosters Meeting
September 11, 2012

Called to order at 7:00pm   by Stephanie Smith, President 

Minutes reviewed from August 10, 2012.  Motion to approve by Daisy Ayuso and seconded by Sharon Reyes.  Accepted by the members. 

Treasurer report:  presented by Kristen Barney.   Current proposed budget presented and attached.

Student Fees:  61 students still owe band fees and 3 still owe band camp fees.   Band fees are due September 15th.   Please send check with student’s names and specify what the check is for.   
Audit from 2011-2012 presented by Sharon Reyes.   Committee was Kristen Barney, Sady Leiva and Sharon Reyes, Judy Hockensmith, previous treasurer.   There were debits from concession and guard with no receipts presented.  There were 106 deposits for cash with no cash receipts.    Sharon encouraged parents to send checks instead of cash.    Money orders or cashier’s checks are accepted.   Audit will be completed and signed off at the end of September.

Fundraiser.  Presented by Paige Myers.  

 Golf Tournament on September 15th.   Volunteers needed and sign up available at meeting.   Students are also signing up to volunteer

Shoe Box Recycling.  Flyer circulated.   Band will receive $. 50 for each pound of shoes collected.   Shoe Box Recycling will be responsible for pick up.  Encouraged parents to take box to work place if allowed.  
Christmas Wreath sales will start the end of October and delivery in November .  Delivery is available throughout the United States.  
Mid night bowling October 12th   
Service Project at USF.  November 2nd and 3rd     20 volunteers needed for  3pm -7pm on  Friday  and 40 volunteers  8am-5pm  on  Saturday.  Still need to clear date with Mr. LoCurcio.  Open to students over 15 years of age.  Looking for commitment of entire time due to travel.   
November 12th BD Mongolian Grill, guest griller night  

Chick-fil-A next Spirit night is Sept 12

Red Elephant Spirit Night has been changed to the 1 st Wednesday of the month

Classic Car Show February 23rd.  Committees will be formed and sign up is available tonight at the meeting.   

President’s Report:   presented by Stephanie Smith 

Hospitality Chair is needed, anyone who is interested is to contact Stephanie Smith.  

Also will be adding an alumni chair.   This chair can help with sponsorships and fundraising.  There have been several alumni parents who have been helping already this year.    Anyone who is interested is to contact Stephanie Smith

Upcoming events:

8th    grade night is Sept 21

Sept 28 Homecoming 
October 12th Mid night Bowling  
Oct 13 East Lake High competition

Oct 20 All day band practice

Oct 26 Senior Night

October 27 MPA at Winter Haven 
Possible Service Project at USF.  November 2nd and 3rd (awaiting on approval of date) 
Nov 8 Oveido Competition 
November 12th BD Mongolian Grill, guest griller night  
November 17th State Competition at Tropicana Field  

Dec 6th parade 
Classic Car Show February 23rd
Boosters meetings the second Tuesday of each month  

Congratulations to Jen LoCurcio for reducing the costs of band camp.  Saved nearly $ 3000
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm

